Huawei Technologies Co.,Ltd

Federal Communications Commission
7345 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia MD 21046

REF: Change of FCC ID, pursuant to §2.933, from QISEMB20W to HLZEMB20W,

Dear Sir or Madam:

Huawei Technologies Co.,Ltd hereby submit a request for change of the FCC ID of our HSPA+ Module, model
EM820W, pursuant to §2.933. This product was certified on 12/14/2010 under the FCC ID: QISEM820W and this
application will establish a new FCC |D: HLZEM820W under Acer Incorporated grantee code for the purpose of
marketing. The original grant will remain in effect.

Pursuant to §2.933, Huawei Technologies Co.,Lid state:

§2.933 (b) (1) — Original identification: QISEMS820W
§2.933 (b) (2) — Date of original grant: 12/14/2010
§2.933 (b) (3) — Differences: The equipment is electrically and functionally identical; the

only difference is the identification of the product, which is
changed for marketing purposes.
§2.933 (b) (4) — Original test results: All the original test results are applicable and representative

All the documentation, including the user's manual, test results, etc., of the original application is representative
and remains applicable for the product FCC ID: HLZEMB20W,

Pursuant to §2.933(b)(5) the following documentation is submitted as support of this application:

- External photographs
- Label design including the new FCC ID
- Location of the new identification label.

s

Contact Person: Henry Su

Company Name: Huawei Technologies Co.,Ltd
Tel: +886-2-6639-5802

Fax: +886-2-6639-5979

E-Mail: henry.su@huawei.com

Sincerely,




